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7th May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Breakfast Club and Extended Provision and Curriculum Club Arrangements for September 2024 
 
We have carried out a review of our wrap around services offered to our children. Unfortunately as a result 
of increases in staffing costs, utility bills and food prices, we have found it necessary to increase our rates 
slightly. Please note we have not had a price increase since 2022.  As part of our review we complete an 
extensive exercise to ensure our costs are reasonable. You will still find that the rates we charge are 
extremely cost competitive compared with other local settings. Please see below for our amended costings: 
Breakfast Club  
7:30am to 8:50am  
£4.50 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6  
 
Extended Provision  
3:15pm to 5:15pm  
£7.50 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6 
 
Curriculum Clubs : we will be running 2 clubs one for key stage 1  on one night and one for key stage 2 
on another night  each half term          3:15pm to 4pm    £4.00 per session 
 
Please note, the system for booking wrap around care remains the same ie: breakfast club and extended 
provision places are to be booked in for the full half term via the office and payment made in advance of 
accessing the service via ParentPay.  If you wish to change on a half termly basis the sessions accessed, 
please arrange with the office in advance. 
 
If your child has attended breakfast and extended provision this academic year, we will provisionally book 
them for same sessions for September 2024 that they attended in summer term 2, if you wish to change the 
specific days attended then please contact the school office by Friday 5th July 2024, so bookings can be 
confirmed in place ready for September. If you have not used these provisions before and would like to, 
please speak to the school office to arrange.   
 
Please note that: arrangements for children when attending extended provision, children will be able to take 
part in whichever curriculum club is running  KS1 (R-Y2) and KS2 Y3-Y6) and then at 4:00pm will be taken 
to extended provision and will be provided with a light tea and be able to play until collection within our 
extended provision. This is all provided at the above session fee. You do not need to sign up for a club on 
ParentPay if your child is booked in and attending extended provision.  Should you have any questions 
regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school office who are always more than 
happy to assist. 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher    
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